
 

Year 5 Homework 

Date: 10.9.21 Date due: 15.9.21 

Hello Year 5- here is your homework for this week. You will see four main activities but don’t forget it is always good to 
practise the things we learn in school too! We have sent a homework book for you to keep at home; we don’t need this 
to be coming back into school. Photographs of your child’s homework should be uploaded to seesaw or if this is not 
possible, emailed to y5@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk .If you have any issues with your child’s homework please 
send an email to the Y5 account and we will do all we can to support both you and your child. As previously mentioned, 
we will not send individual emails in response to every piece of work, but children will be awarded positive points for 
their hard work at home and this will be celebrated in class.  

 Use these activities if your child is finding the task a bit tricky.  

Use these activities if your child needs a little bit of a challenge.  
 

English 

 

In English we have started reading Beowulf this 
week, which is our text related to our topic on 
Medieval Medicine. For homework this week, we 
would like you to research anything that interests 
you about Medieval medicine and you can present 
this back to us in any way you wish. This may be an 
information poster, a power point, a fact file etc..  

     
   

Maths 

 

In Maths we have been learning about place value 
and have been making numbers going up to the 
 100 000’s!  
For homework, we would like you to show us how 
many ways you can represent the numbers shown 
below. You could draw place value counters, place 
value charts, write it in words or use the expanded 
method e.g. 20000 + 5000 + 300 +20 + 5 = 25325 
 
 

  2-star sheet 
 
1. 25689 
2. 78425 
3. 36598 
4. 589712 
5. 329845 
 

 3-Star sheet. 
1. 598687 
2. 268451 
3. 269852 
4. 984253 
5. 652978 
6. 320574 
7. 230002 
8. 600527 
9. 989000 
10 300075 

Reading 

 

We are in the process of moving everyone on Collins ereader at present and so for this 
week, can we ask that the children read a book of their choice and if you can, please send us 
a photograph on seesaw.  

mailto:y5@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk


Spellings

 

See the spelling overview sheet (previously emailed and sent out on paper this 
week). As it was sent mid-week, we will class week 1 as next week – week 
beginning 13.09.21 

 


